MEMORANDUM
TO:  Randy Poe, Superintendent

From:  Pam Eklund, Director of Special Education
RE:  CWTP Memorandum of understanding
DATE:  August 1, 2016
The Special Education Department seeks the Superintendent and School Board approval to continue working with the Office of Vocational Rehabilitation through the Community Work Transition Program for the 2016-17 school year.  (See Attachment)
Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Thank you
Pam Eklund

